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Workshop on PHP Programming 

The department of Computer Technology and Information Technology 

conducted a workshop on for PHP Programming Second year B.Sc. (Computer 

Technology) students by Mr.T.Matheiyarshan, Mobile App Developer, Accent 

Technosoft, Coimbatore on 18.03.2021through online mode. The aim was to 

provide hands on practice to the students on the aspects of development for any 

project. This workshop targets those students who are not at all familiar with 

developing websites and also benefits those who are sound in coding to have one 

new technology in their belts. PHP is one of the most widely used programming 

languages across the tech-world. It is fast, free, and open-source. Additionally, it 

has an extensive community base that supports and encourages effective and 

continual learning for new and seasoned PHP developers. Besides, the fact that 

nearly eighty percent of the top websites in the world are PHP-based further 

contributes to the popularity of this programming language. Totally 50 students 

from Second year Computer Technology participated in the workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 
 


